
HAMPDEN 
MASSACHUSETTS 

                    
        

 
Board of Selectmen/Board of Health 

Board of Selectmen’s Office 
March 1, 2021 

6:00 pm 
THIS MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED REMOTELY USING VIDEO CONFERENCING TECHNOLOGY 

CALL TO ORDER: 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 
MINUTES: 

February 22, 2020 
OLD BUSINESS 

6:05 pm - Main Street Drinking Water Issues: Sign proposal 
6:55 pm - Vote: Impact Bargaining Agreement 
6:15 pm – Attend Advisory Meeting to hear all budget presentations 
6:45 pm - MVP Listening Session 
Review BOH and BOS budgets 
Review Hampden County Regional Retirement Board Audit 
NEW BUSINESS 
CORRESPONDENCE 
SELECTMEN’S REPORTS 
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT 
ARTICLES FOR THE ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
Reading of Town Report  
FY 2022 Operating Budget 
Prior Year Unpaid Bills 
Fiscal 2022 Revolving Funds Spending Limits 
Enterprise and Transfer Station Budgets 
Community Preservation Funding 
*Parks and Rec-CPC funding for tree removal at Memorial Park 
Conservation Fund ($1000) 
Chapter 90 Authorization 
Library Additional State Aid 
Assessors - Raise and Appropriate 
*Transfer from Stabilization 
*Assessors new Senior Exemption 
Town Water Article 
School Resource Officer 
Advisory Committee Reserve Fund  
Transfer to General Stabilization Fund 
Transfer to Reduce the Tax Rate 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN     
Donald L. Davenport 
Mary Ellen Glover 
John D. Flynn 
selectmen@hampdenma.gov 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR 
Robert T. Markel 
Townadmin@hampdenma.gov 
413.566.2151 x100 
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